
A BELATED HAPPY 

NEW YEAR TO  

EVERYONE 

  TERM DATES: 

SCHOOL FINISHES FOR THE 

HALF TERM BREAK ON     

FRIDAY FEBRUARY 15TH 

SCHOOL RE-OPENS ON 

TUESDAY FEBRUARY 26TH 

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON 

 MONDAY FEBRUARY 25TH 

FOR AN INSET DAY 

      PARENT/CARER  

    NEWSLETTER 
DONATIONS 

We continue to receive wonderful 

donations from ‘friends’  of the 

school and a big thank you goes to 

all those involved in fundraising 

which allows us to provide the very 

best for our children. 

 

We have just received a big grant 

from St. James’s Place for light and 

sound equipment for the new Hydro 

Pool. Thank you to the Linton family 

for helping us to secure the bid 

SPRING 1: 2013 

ITS FINISHED 

We are delighted to report that our   

Hydro Pool refurbishment is finished.  

 

Our ‘drop in’ session last week to view 

the new facility was very popular and all 

guests were very complimentary. 

 

We can’t wait to get in after half term. 

Thank you for all your support  

PARENTS ROOM 

We have a brand new  

Parents Room. 

Enjoy a coffee and a chat 

on a Wednesday morning 

at 10am in the new room. 

We have been able to use 

the savings made by the 

Contractors to provide 

both the new Parents 

Room and a new Sound 

Room. 

NEW STARTERS 

We welcome three new mem-

bers of staff to the school. 

Mr. James Waller Assistant 

Head Teacher, 

Mr. Barry Sumner Bus Driver 

and Miss Sarah Naylor       

Lunchtime CSW 

PARENT VIEW 

We have now added a 

new link to the school 

website to enable par-

ent/carers to access 

‘Parent View’ on Ofsted’s 

website. 

STAY HEALTHY 

Children across the school have 

enjoyed access to both trampolin-

ing and tennis this term. We have 

welcomed  specialist coaches into 

school to pass on their expertise  

WELL DONE  

To a group of children from KS2 

who have been chosen to         

represent the school in a series 

of tennis challenges on Feb. 28th 

at the Puma Centre. They will be 

joined by  guests from the     

Para-Olympic Tennis Team 

 

SNOW 

We aim to ensure we keep the 

school open as often as possible 

during bad weather.  Regular risk 

assessments are undertaken before 

decisions are made.  

Your child’s taxi will  undertake 

their own risk assessments           

dependant on road conditions. 

For updates please  tune into ‘Sun 

FM’ radio station or log on to their 

website. 

PANCAKES 

Children enjoyed a visit from 

Sainsbury Staff this week who 

not only provided the           

ingredients for the pancakes 

but helped children in Class 6  

to make them. 


